
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/28/2014 12:51:42 PM
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)

(MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Station power: 2009 refund detail 

Mike - FYI and some additional color on the Station Power issue.

■Original Message-
RedactedFrom:

Sent: Wednesday, May 28,2014 10:51 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: Station power: 2009 refund detail

I learned from Redacted |that Dynegy refused to pay PGE retail station power from 2006-2009. Thus, they did 
not receive a refund when the first AL was finally approved at the end of 2009. There were tow other customers, 
Calpine and La Paloma that received refunds, which totaled about 1.5 million.

That adds a bit of color to the Station Power story. 
Jason

Sent from my iPhone
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